
Grenada Celebrates 50th Independence Anniversary

The Secretariat of the Association of Caribbean States (ACS) presents its congratulations to the
Government and People of Grenada on the auspicious occasion of the 50th Anniversary of their
Independence.

The ACS takes this opportunity to acknowledge the invaluable contribution of Grenada as an ACS
Member State and looks forward to continuing to work together to achieve common development
goals and overcome the shared challenges facing our Region.

The ACS Secretariat wishes to renew to the Ministry of Foreign Affairs, Trade and Export
Development of Grenada the assurances of its highest consideration.


